
Some clips may be behind a paywall.  If you need access to these clips, email me at menoll@pa.gov.   
 
Top DEP Stories 
 
York Dispatch: York County stormwater projects get $613K from EPA 
http://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/news/local/2017/06/30/york-county-stormwater-projects-get-613-
k-epa/440925001/ 
 
Carlisle Sentinel: State funding to support local municipal stormwater projects 
http://cumberlink.com/news/local/state-funding-to-support-local-municipal-stormwater-
projects/article_1b48b598-646f-5de0-b612-b6140ffb959d.html 
 
FOX43: DEP funds projects in 17 Pennsylvania communities to help keep the Chesapeake Bay clean 
http://fox43.com/2017/06/29/dep-funds-projects-in-17-pennsylvania-communities-to-help-keep-the-
chesapeake-bay-clean/ 
 
Mentions 
 
Wyalusing Rocket-Courier:  PA must invest in a clean energy future (letter to the editor) 
http://www.rocket-courier.com/news/2017-06-
29/Letters/PA_Must_Invest_in_a_Clean_Energy_Future.html  
 
GANT News:  Legislators urged to restore funding for Conservation Districts 
http://gantdaily.com/2017/06/29/legislators-urged-to-restore-funding-for-conservation-districts/  
 
Climate Change 
 
Tribune-Review: Paris pullout rationale 
http://triblive.com/opinion/letters/12438261-74/paris-pullout-rationale  
 
Tribune-Review: Forecast for Allegheny, Westmoreland productivity in 2080: Down slightly because of 
global warming 
http://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/12459228-74/forecast-for-allegheny-westmoreland-
productivity-in-2080-down-slightly-because-of-global  
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
WNEP: Power To Save: Mohegan Sun Pocono Reduces Carbon Footprint 
http://wnep.com/2017/06/29/power-to-save-mohegan-sun-pocono-reduces-carbon-footprint/ 
 
WESA: Continuing The Legacy Of Black Farming, And Bringing Natural Healing To Homewood's Youths 
http://wesa.fm/post/continuing-legacy-black-farming-and-bringing-natural-healing-homewoods-
youths#stream/0  
 
WESA: Carnegie Science Center Receives $7.5M, Largest Gift In Its History, For New Pavilion 
http://wesa.fm/post/carnegie-science-center-receives-75m-largest-gift-its-history-new-
pavilion#stream/0  
 

mailto:menoll@pa.gov
http://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/news/local/2017/06/30/york-county-stormwater-projects-get-613-k-epa/440925001/
http://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/news/local/2017/06/30/york-county-stormwater-projects-get-613-k-epa/440925001/
http://cumberlink.com/news/local/state-funding-to-support-local-municipal-stormwater-projects/article_1b48b598-646f-5de0-b612-b6140ffb959d.html
http://cumberlink.com/news/local/state-funding-to-support-local-municipal-stormwater-projects/article_1b48b598-646f-5de0-b612-b6140ffb959d.html
http://fox43.com/2017/06/29/dep-funds-projects-in-17-pennsylvania-communities-to-help-keep-the-chesapeake-bay-clean/
http://fox43.com/2017/06/29/dep-funds-projects-in-17-pennsylvania-communities-to-help-keep-the-chesapeake-bay-clean/
http://www.rocket-courier.com/news/2017-06-29/Letters/PA_Must_Invest_in_a_Clean_Energy_Future.html
http://www.rocket-courier.com/news/2017-06-29/Letters/PA_Must_Invest_in_a_Clean_Energy_Future.html
http://gantdaily.com/2017/06/29/legislators-urged-to-restore-funding-for-conservation-districts/
http://triblive.com/opinion/letters/12438261-74/paris-pullout-rationale
http://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/12459228-74/forecast-for-allegheny-westmoreland-productivity-in-2080-down-slightly-because-of-global
http://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/12459228-74/forecast-for-allegheny-westmoreland-productivity-in-2080-down-slightly-because-of-global
http://wnep.com/2017/06/29/power-to-save-mohegan-sun-pocono-reduces-carbon-footprint/
http://wesa.fm/post/continuing-legacy-black-farming-and-bringing-natural-healing-homewoods-youths#stream/0
http://wesa.fm/post/continuing-legacy-black-farming-and-bringing-natural-healing-homewoods-youths#stream/0
http://wesa.fm/post/carnegie-science-center-receives-75m-largest-gift-its-history-new-pavilion#stream/0
http://wesa.fm/post/carnegie-science-center-receives-75m-largest-gift-its-history-new-pavilion#stream/0


Tribune-Review: Wildflowers will sprout as part of Boyce Park project 
http://triblive.com/local/monroeville/12426159-74/wildflowers-will-sprout-as-part-of-boyce-park-
project 
 
Tribune-Review: Latrobe trapper was remarkable outdoorswoman 
http://triblive.com/obituaries/newsstories/12451321-74/latrobe-trapper-was-remarkable-
outdoorswoman 
 
Pittsburgh City Paper: Honey-bee swarms are key to fighting population decline 
https://www.pghcitypaper.com/pittsburgh/honey-bee-swarms-are-key-to-fighting-population-
decline/Content?oid=3345468  
 
Pittsburgh City Paper: Flathead catfish are an impressive predator in Pittsburgh’s rivers 
https://www.pghcitypaper.com/pittsburgh/flathead-catfish-are-an-impressive-predator-in-pittsburghs-
rivers/Content?oid=3345364  
 
Pittsburgh City Paper: Can you take roadkill home and eat it? 
https://www.pghcitypaper.com/pittsburgh/can-you-take-roadkill-home-and-eat-
it/Content?oid=3345479  
 
Pittsburgh City Paper: Some bats show resistance to deadly white-nose syndrome 
https://www.pghcitypaper.com/pittsburgh/some-bats-show-resistance-to-deadly-white-nose-
syndrome/Content?oid=3346174  
 
Pittsburgh City Paper: Allegheny GoatScape offers novelty, sustainability as the herd embarks on a 
mission to clean up Pittsburgh 
https://www.pghcitypaper.com/pittsburgh/allegheny-goatscape-offers-novelty-sustainability-as-the-
herd-embarks-on-a-mission-to-clean-up-pittsburgh/Content?oid=3346169 
 
Post-Gazette: Field tests show how pesticides can wreak havoc on honeybees 
http://www.post-gazette.com/news/environment/2017/06/30/Field-tests-show-how-pesticides-can-
wreak-havoc-on-honeybees/stories/201706300519  
 
Post-Gazette: Mt. Lebanon to resume archery hunt for deer 
http://www.post-gazette.com/local/south/2017/06/30/Mt-Lebanon-to-resume-archery-hunt-for-
deer/stories/201706300369 
 
Energy 
 
York Daily Record: This York Township home saves energy, and helps the environment 
http://www.ydr.com/story/news/2017/06/29/york-township-home-saves-energy-and-helps-
environment/434027001/ 
 
Central Penn Business Journal: York architect fulfills dream of owning LEED certified home 
http://www.cpbj.com/article/20170629/CPBJ01/170629794/york-architect-fulfills-dream-of-owning-
leed-certified-home 
 
Carlisle Sentinel: Bill Tracker: Taking the chill off winter heating costs 
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http://cumberlink.com/news/local/govt-and-politics/bill_tracker/bill-tracker-taking-the-chill-off-winter-
heating-costs/article_6df07b6d-bf70-5eb2-bead-33b8f553d594.html 
 
Times News: Court has ruled on the fair market value of PA Solar Park 
http://www.tnonline.com/2017/jun/29/court-has-ruled-fair-market-value-pa-solar-park 
 
Bradford Era:  Trump plan would expand oil drilling in Arctic and Atlantic 
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/business/trump-plan-would-expand-oil-drilling-in-arctic-and-
atlantic/article_db28c37a-c5b1-5bc5-812b-68e956a19d6e.html  
 
Erie Times News: Lake Erie power line plan moves ahead 
http://www.goerie.com/news/20170630/lake-erie-power-line-plan-moves-ahead 
 
Post-Gazette; 2 killed in coal power plant explosion near Tampa 
http://powersource.post-gazette.com/powersource/companies/2017/06/30/2-killed-in-coal-power-
plant-explosion-near-Tampa/stories/201706300514  
 
 Post-Gazette: Western Pennsylvania included in Trump's energy 'revolution' 
http://www.post-gazette.com/news/nation/2017/06/30/donald-trump-energy-revolution-consol-
energy-pa/stories/201706300487  
 
Environmental Cleanup and Brownfields 
 
Carlisle Sentinel: Veterans housing proposed for former Carlisle Tire and Wheel site 
http://cumberlink.com/news/local/communities/carlisle/veterans-housing-proposed-for-former-
carlisle-tire-and-wheel-site/article_8acf0111-0d8d-52dd-9e95-814ffdfc9982.html 
 
Oil and Gas  
  
Lancaster Newspapers: Mariner East 2 pipeline construction begins in northern Lancaster County 
http://lancasteronline.com/news/local/mariner-east-pipeline-construction-begins-in-northern-
lancaster-county/article_647a5190-5d12-11e7-bc3d-8363aab3bdd9.html 
 
Huntingdon Daily News: Order entered in pipeline case 
http://www.huntingdondailynews.com/news/2017-06-
29/Front_Page/Order_entered_in_pipeline_case.html 
 
WITF/StateImpact: Pipeline protestors face arrest, charges on their own land 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2017/06/29/pipeline-protestors-face-arrest-charges-on-their-
own-land/?_ga=2.187554989.465059821.1498826909-882895250.1471610849 
 
Morning Call: NJDEP rejects PennEast request for more time 
http://www.mcall.com/news/local/easton/mc-nws-penn-east-njdep-extension-20170628-story.html 
 
Towanda Daily Review:  Royalty lawsuit about to take step forward 
http://www.thedailyreview.com/news/2017-06-
30/Today%27s_Top_Stories/Royalty_lawsuit_about_to_take_step_forward.html  
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WESA: Concerned About How Fracking Is Affecting Your Health? This Organization Can Help 
http://wesa.fm/post/concerned-about-how-fracking-affecting-your-health-organization-can-
help#stream/0  
 
Tribune-Review: Gas company fix stops noise in Penn Hills 
http://triblive.com/local/pennhills/12422101-74/gas-company-fix-stops-noise-in-penn-hills 
 
Tribune-Review: Portion of Streets Run in Baldwin closed through late July 
http://triblive.com/local/southhills/12451689-74/portion-of-streets-run-in-baldwin-closed-through-late-
july  
 
Observer-Reporter: Ambulance service sues Rice Energy over payment for Marcellus well pad fire 
http://www.observer-
reporter.com/20170630/ambulance_service_sues_rice_energy_over_payment_for_marcellus_well_pad
_fire 
 
Beaver County Times: Shell sponsored cleanup, but hurts environment 
http://www.timesonline.com/opinion/letters_to_editor/shell-sponsored-cleanup-but-hurts-
environment/article_996daa5a-5b5f-11e7-9371-979b39eba6a2.html  
 
Post-Gazette: Judge rules in favor of Sunoco in Huntingdon County pipeline dispute 
http://powersource.post-gazette.com/powersource/companies/2017/06/29/Sunoco-Mariner-East-2-
pipelines-court-ruling-encampment-ordered-shut-down/stories/201706290198 
 
Waste 
  
Reading Eagle: Berks County Conservation District collecting tires for free 
http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/berks-county-conservation-district-collecting-tires-for-free 
 
Waynesboro Record Herald: Children get a lesson in landfills 
http://www.therecordherald.com/news/20170629/children-get-lesson-in-landfills 
 
Water 
 
Times Leader: County Redevelopment Authority gets $1M to demolish Coxton bridge 
https://timesleader.com/news/local/665512/luzerne-county-redvelopment-authority-recieves-1-
million-to-demolish-coxton-railroad-bridge 
 
Fox29 Philadelphia: Water main break sends water into the air in King of Prussia 
http://www.fox29.com/news/local-news/264624952-story 
 
Bucks Local News: Newtown Supervisors award $451K bid for Wrights Road Trail; hire attorney to deal 
with costly state mandate to reduce sediment in local streams 
http://www.buckslocalnews.com/news/newtown_area/newtown-supervisors-award-k-bid-for-wrights-
road-trail-hire/article_41d1dd92-5d04-11e7-aee2-d7b994b51f8e.html 
 
Bradford Era:  Water Authority: Bradford prepared for future water main breaks 
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http://www.bradfordera.com/news/water-authority-bradford-prepared-for-future-water-main-
breaks/article_25682cd2-5c6a-11e7-b147-bf3e75742349.html  
 
Sayre Morning Times:  Low bid accepted for Cayuta Creek project 
http://www.morning-times.com/news/article_bfdf9764-2c4a-5ca8-ace0-0423f621be3d.html  
 
Towanda Daily Review: Cayuta Creek Bank Stabilization Project a go in Sayre Borough 
http://www.thedailyreview.com/news/2017-06-
30/Today%27s_Top_Stories/Cayuta_Creek_Bank_Stabilization_Project_a_go_in_Sa.html  
 
Bradford Era: Water Authority: Bradford prepared for future water main breaks 
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/water-authority-bradford-prepared-for-future-water-main-
breaks/article_25682cd2-5c6a-11e7-b147-bf3e75742349.html 
 
The Corry Journal: City fields calls, complaints following violation letter mixup  
http://www.thecorryjournal.com/news/article_a0bb6ac0-5cfb-11e7-9502-
27642291b254.html?referer_url=/news/article_a0bb6ac0-5cfb-11e7-9502-27642291b254.html 
 
WESA: Study: Some Highly Fluorinated Chemicals Are Harder To Filter From Water 
http://wesa.fm/post/study-some-highly-fluorinated-chemicals-are-harder-filter-water#stream/0  
 
Tribune-Review: PWSA finishes $2.5M repair of ruptured 60-inch water main 
http://triblive.com/local/allegheny/12458950-74/pwsa-finishes-25m-repair-of-ruptured-60-inch-water-
main  
 
Post-Gazette: Administration to propose repealing rule giving EPA broad authority over water pollution 
http://www.post-gazette.com/news/environment/2017/06/27/Trump-EPA-repeal-rule-water-
pollution/stories/201706270170 
 
Post-Gazette: Whitehall plans $3 million project to curb flooding 
http://www.post-gazette.com/local/south/2017/06/30/Whitehall-plans-3-million-project-to-curb-
flooding/stories/201706300390  
 
Post-Gazette: PWSA restores major water main that ruptured in February 
http://www.post-gazette.com/local/city/2017/06/29/PWSA-major-water-main-returns-to-service-
Lanpher-North-Side/stories/201706290187  
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Altoona Mirror: Levels of lead in Philly, state need addressed 
http://www.altoonamirror.com/opinion/editorials/2017/06/levels-of-lead-in-philly-state-need-
addressed/ 
 
WITF: Appeals court says EPA doesn't have to count jobs impact 
http://www.witf.org/news/2017/06/appeals-court-says-epa-doesnt-have-to-count-jobs-impact.php 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: Mayor wants all landlords with pre-1978 housing to prove rentals are safe from 
lead 
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http://www.bradfordera.com/news/water-authority-bradford-prepared-for-future-water-main-breaks/article_25682cd2-5c6a-11e7-b147-bf3e75742349.html
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http://wesa.fm/post/study-some-highly-fluorinated-chemicals-are-harder-filter-water#stream/0
http://triblive.com/local/allegheny/12458950-74/pwsa-finishes-25m-repair-of-ruptured-60-inch-water-main
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http://www.post-gazette.com/news/environment/2017/06/27/Trump-EPA-repeal-rule-water-pollution/stories/201706270170
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http://www.post-gazette.com/local/south/2017/06/30/Whitehall-plans-3-million-project-to-curb-flooding/stories/201706300390
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http://www.post-gazette.com/local/city/2017/06/29/PWSA-major-water-main-returns-to-service-Lanpher-North-Side/stories/201706290187
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http://www.philly.com/philly/news/pennsylvania/philadelphia/mayor-wants-all-landlords-with-pre-
1978-housing-to-prove-their-rentals-are-safe-from-lead-20170621.html 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: Buy your medical cannabis here; Pa. announces dispensary sites 
http://www.philly.com/philly/business/cannabis/a-list-of-medical-cannabis-shops-coming-to-southeast-
pa-20170629.html 
 
Chester County Daily Local: Crash, fuel spill create havoc on Route 202, NB lanes closed for hours 
http://www.dailylocal.com/general-news/20170629/crash-fuel-spill-create-havoc-on-route-202-nb-
lanes-closed-for-hours 
 
The Courier Express: Region gets nod for three medical marijuana dispensaries  
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/local/region-gets-nod-for-three-medical-marijuana-
dispensaries/article_77f0aec6-bd89-5d72-b80b-757f4fd738f6.html 
 
WTAE: Overnight storms cause damage in Allegheny, Beaver and Butler counties  
http://www.wtae.com/article/overnight-storms-cause-damage-in-allegheny-beaver-and-butler-
counties/10244232  
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